Government General Degree College, Narayangarh

It is hereby informed to the NSS volunteers of Second and 4th semester students of GGDC,
Narayangarh that a Seminar and Rally on " One Step towards Cleanliness" will be organised by the
NSS Unit [ & IT on 26th October'24 at 10.30 am. Only 50 Volunteers will participate in this program
on a first serve basis. Interested volunteers can enlist their names by individual what's app message
to the Program Officer Sri Srijib Goswami ( 9735744107) on or before 25th October'24.
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Srijib Goswami

Program Officer

NSS Unit-I1
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